Church of St Nicholas Remenham 
 Minutes of the Parochial Church Council Meeting
held on Thursday 19th March by e-mail response due to Covid-19

All members of the PCC were available for a response


1) Minutes of last meeting held on 21st November 2019. The minutes were accepted as a true record of the meeting and approved by all. Father Jeremy will sign the minutes when the restrictions due to the virus are lifted.

2) Finance Report The finance report was scanned and forwarded to the members of the PCC. This was read and agreed by an e-mail from all members.

3) Sponsored Walk The walk scheduled for 4th April has had to be postponed.

4) APCM The deadline for the APCM has been extended so the Remenham APCM is postponed for the present.

Further meetings to be decided at a later time.
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